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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Hearings in Judge Kulm Ask's Cases

As mentioned in previous Bankruptcy UPdates, all hearings in
front of Judge Kulm Ask will be in-person, unless otherwise
specified in an order or a notice, and all parties and attorneys
are expected to be in the courtroom for hearings unless they
have obtained prior permission from the Court to appear
telephonically.  If a party or an attorney is not able to appear in-
person, then he or she may request to appear telephonically by
sending an e-mail prior to the hearing to Law Clerk Nick Russo
at Nick_Russo@sdb.uscourts.gov, and the Court will consider
the request.  The e-mail sent to Mr. Russo should state
reasonable grounds for the request, and all parties involved in
the matter being heard should be included on the e-mail. 

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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